
OAK RIDGE SCHOOLS 

PUPIL SERVICES 

304 NEW YORK AVENUE 

OAK RIDGE, TENNESSEE 37830 

 

        November 17, 2009 

 

Dear Parents/Guardians: 

The Anderson County Health Department is providing H1N1 vaccine free of charge to the priority groups 

at two extended hour clinics this week.  The first clinic will be held on Thursday, November 19, 2009, 

from 4:30-8:00 p.m.  This clinic will be held at the Health Department, 710 North Main Street in Clinton. 

The second clinic will be held on Saturday, November 21, 2009.  The clinic will be held at the Emory 

Valley Center at 728 Emory Valley Road in Oak Ridge. The hours are from 8:30-3:00 p.m. Please call the 

health department at 425-8801 to schedule an appointment time for these clinics.  You must meet the 

criteria to get the vaccine.  Some pneumonia shots will also be available. 

  The following groups are considered the priority groups: 

(1) Pregnant women; 

(2) Persons who live with or provide care for infants less than 6 months old; 

(3) Health-care and emergency medical services personnel;   

(4) Children and young adults ages 6 months to 24 years (healthy or with medical conditions); 

(5) And person 25-64 with medical conditions that put them at higher risk. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Dr. Larrissa Henderson 

Director, Pupil Services 

 

Xc:  Dr. Tom Bailey 

        Superintendent 

  


